Paul Foley

From: Arlan Wise [arlanw@vineyard.net]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2011 12:34 PM
To: foley@mvcommission.org

Subject: rotary

Hi

I think rotary at the corner of Barnes Rd and the VH-E'town Rd is a very bad idea. People
do not understand how to drive through a rotary and I think it will cause more of a mess of
traffic. I have been in england where they do know how to drive through a rotary/roundabout
and have waited a long time to approach and enter one.

I think the stop signs are working fine.

Can we find a better idea for that corner that doesn't involve digging up a lot of land and
putting down more pavement?

thank you

Arlan Wise
arlanw@vineyard.net
www.arlanwise.com
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